
 

 

 
 
 
All Leaseholders 
Grand Canal and Regal Wharf 
56-58 De Beauvoir Crescent 
London N1 5TF 

 
8th July 2021 

Our Ref: SS/GCRW/EWS1 
Dear Leaseholder, 
 
Re: GRAND CANAL AND REGAL WHARF – EWS1 
 
We hope this letter finds you well.  
 
The past 18 months have been very intense for our Parkgate Aspen team in relation to the cladding remediation 
project. From the initial gathering of information and declarations from each leaseholder to the appointment of 
fire engineers and surveyors and all the back-and-forth and site meetings and the completion of all necessary 
formalities to qualify for and to receive government funding. 
 
We are now close to the end of the process and remedial works are due to be finally completed by the first week 
in August. 
 
With the ACM cladding now removed, the consultant fire engineer was instructed to carry out an External Wall 
Survey (EWS1) for both blocks. We are delighted to announce that both blocks have now been signed off with a B1 
rating. This assures buyers, insurers and mortgage lenders that the fire risk is sufficiently low that no further 
remedial works are required. 
 
I am attaching a copy of the EWS1 certificate which, by most press reporting of the cladding debacle, is now a prized 
possession that other less fortunate blocks across the country can only dream of at this point.  
 
For any further information please contact me as below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Sanj Solanki BSc Hons. MIRPM  
Senior Property Manager 
 
Email: sanj@parkaspen.co.uk 




